
From: Emily Bremer
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: RE: ACUS blog post on Pipeline Safety
Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 4:19:00 PM

Thanks!
 

From: Scott Cooper [mailto:SCooper@ansi.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 4:18 PM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: ACUS blog post on Pipeline Safety
 
Dear Emily Bernice Bremer,
 
Nicely done!
 
Rgds
Scott
 
http://www.acus.gov/newsroom/administrative-fix-blog/congress-recognizes-promise-
recommendation-2011-5-incorporation
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